
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

16. APPLICATION TO THE FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD’S YOUTH DEVELOPMENT 
SCHEME – JOASH SUTHERLAND 

 
 The Board considered an application for funding from the 2007/08 Youth Development Scheme to 

assist Joash Sutherland to attend the South Island Football Tournament in Nelson in September.    
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $240 to Joash Sutherland from the 2007/08 Youth Development 

Scheme to attend the South Island Football Tournament in Nelson.  
  
 


